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CURRENT APPROACHES

> Rainfall: 900mm-1,400mm (35in-55in) annual 
average
> Residents, agriculture, and business rely 
entirely on water pumped and purified from 
the aquifer
> Access to aquifer through wells and 
cenotes 
> Cenotes are primarily for recreation

3000 ftWater reclamation and collection plant outside Playa Del Carmen



CASE STUDY : EK’BALAM

> Lowland temple complex surrounded by 
intermittent wetlands

> Major population center of Northern 
Lowland  from 770 CE - 840 CE

> Temple complex features outer walls around 
a raised platform connected by radial sacbe 
to surrounding villages

> Uses 2 cenotes, one ritual and one daily

900ftAerial of sacbe connecting Ek’Balam’s temple complex to the village cenote complex
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CASE STUDY : EK’BALAM

Limestone structural base

Shaped Limestone facade, Corbel arch formation

Reservoir void

Cedar beam (Cedar-of-Goa / cupressus lusitanica)

Limestone columns

Sample cross section of the Serpent Pyramid at Ruinas de Ek’Balam, with vertical exaggeration. Not be to scale. 



CASE STUDY : TULU’UM

> Cliffside Settlement delineated by 
limestone walls and ocean cliffs

> Served as a trade port settlement for Cobá

> Features 1 small freshwater cenote within 
city walls, suitable for ceremonial use

> Surrounded by many freshwater cenotes of 
varying size and depth

500ftAerial of Ruinas de Tulu’um
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CASE STUDY : TULU’UM

> Outer surfaces of platforms would be 
coated in waterproofing clay and painted

> Platform surface finished with sand and 
pavers

> Water accessed through stepped cavities 
into the chultun or wells

> Water is transported using waterproofed 
gourds or ceramic pottery
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Sample cross sections of a residential platform at Ruinas de Tulu’um. May not be to scale. 



CASE STUDY : KOBA’

> Lakeside city surrounded by 75km of 
subordinate villages

> Held considerable regional cultural power 
from 100 CE - 600 CE

> Largest source of surface freshwater in 
Quintana Roo state

2000ft
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KOBA’

LiDAR map produced by National Center for Airborne Laser Mapping for University of California Riverside



Basin - Koba’, Groupo Macanxoc



Basin - Koba’, Conjunto Pinturas



Basin and Well - Dzalbay, near Ek’Balam



> Re-introducing vernacular water management techniques can more 

sustainably work with local hydrotopographies in contrast to contemporary 

engineering water management solutions

> Photogrammetric modelling of complex site elements can supplement 

existing modes of representation in site visualization

> Advances in 3D simulation and modelling techniques open more avenues for 

predictive design solutions that are better prepared to meet real-world 

variables

Possibilities






